
Due to damages suffered by the hotel caused by Hurricane Irma, the October 5th 
Board Meeting, which was scheduled to take place in Tampa, will be held in 
Tallahassee at the following location:  
 

Auditor General’s Conference Room 
Claude Denson Pepper Bldg., Room G-01 

111 W Madison Street 
Tallahassee FL 32399 

 

 


